May 1, 2024

The Gorman City Commission met on the above date in a called meeting. Those attending were Mayor
David Perry, Commissioners Robert Ervin, Luis Ramirez, and Bill Miears. Others attending were Tania

Bonillia and Jordan Perry.

This meeting was called so the commissioners and TxDOT could discuss the driveway associated with the
house at 219 Fisher St. (State Highway 8) A concrete drive was constructed so the owner could access
from the side street, which is Coke St. The contractor built the drive up therefore interfering with the
flow of water drainage. TxDOT had previously gathered data to be used for their installation of a new
drainage system along State Hwy 8. The meeting was moved to an onsite location. No action was taken,
but the Commission will adhere to the suggested measures indicated by TxDOT regarding this driveway.
The expense and details will be worked out later.

There being no other business, the meeting was moved to adjourn at 10:05 a.m. Bill made a motion and
Robert made a second.




